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I SUPPORT [HB 4127]! 

 

One would think Warehouse Workers would have been protected from abuses such 

as "package quotas" derived from compelled quotas years ago. 

 

With the onslaught of "Online Shopping" Distribution Centers and Delivery Drivers 

have become very dangerous occupations to one's health and mental well-being. 

 

Warehouse Workers and Delivery Drivers need more up-to-date workplace 

protections!  

 

The next time a Delivery Driver drops off a package you ordered on line, talk to them 

and listen to what they have to say about " workplace quotas." 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs, " There are times I wish I was an Attorney at Law. So many 

would be Plaintiffs waiting to receive justice and compensation." 

  


